
From: oit.itpurch.admin@oit.ohio.gov
To: Ash, Charles; Skaggs, Joshua
Cc: Carter, Cyrus; Haught-Sherred, Wilma
Subject: Request Number 48909 has been approved; Agency Tracking Number:DOT 23 0000880
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 8:15:54 AM

We have received a copy of your Controlling Board request numbered 48909 (Advanced Diagnostic Solutions -
Diagnostic Tools & Software) to contract with Advanced Diagnostics Solutions.  This Release and Permit Number
SDC DOT01 23 0114    has now been entered into OAKS.  It will be in effect through June 30, 2023, and the
procurement is not to exceed $269,410.00.  

This purchase must be procured through the Department of Administrative Services (DAS).  The Ohio Department
of Transportation is not exempt from DAS provisions, policies, directives, procedures, Chapter 125 of the Ohio
Revised Code, Chapter 123:5-1 of the Ohio Administrative Code, or any applicable Executive Orders.

If you need further information, please contact Cyrus Carter at 614-728-0906, e-mail: cyrus.carter@das.ohio.gov.

Sincerely,
Kathleen C. Madden
Director
Department of Administrative Services
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